

 Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

9th July 2017

<u>Charge for School Milk: September – December 2018</u>

Dear Parent/Carer,

As the new Autumn Term approaches (04.09.2018 – 21.12.2018) your child's milk money is now due.

If your child would like to have milk from September, for the new school year, please complete and return the slip below with £7.00 to the school office. Payment can be made on ParentPay, our online payment system or with cash at the school office. The final day for orders is Friday 20th July 2018.

Dental Milk is temporarily unavailable. The Dental Milk which has added Fluoride, for healthy teeth is currently unavailable due to changes in the milk scheme provided to school. Once dental milk is available again we will inform you.

Thank you,	
K Roche. Business Manager	
<u>Charge for school milk - Autumn Term 2018 (September – December)</u>	
I would like my child (name)	S (current class)
I have paid on ParentPay	
I enclose £7.00	
Signed Parent/Carer	

















